
Kia Ora whanau-  
A clarification of expectations for Athletics day this Friday - 
Students-  

 arrive at school in their running clothes. House colours if 
possible or PE Shirt. Shorts to run in and sports shoes. They 
do not have to wear uniform to school. It is advised that 
students wear tee shirts to cover shoulders (no singlets). A 
jersey or coat to put on after races is advised as the wind 
can be cold.  
 need to bring a named water bottle 
 need sunblock applied before arriving to school. Teachers 
will have supplies to reapply during the day.  
 no face paint, bandanas or hair colour.  
 students are expected to stay with their house group. 
Whanau can join them, but we ask that parents and 
whanau do no take children away from their house group 
so that they do not miss races and can join in the team 
spirit.  

 
Expectations for parents- 

 we are excited to welcome you to our athletics day. 
Please ensure you sign in or scan at the office to ensure 
accurate COVID tracing  
 photos- please only photograph your own children. This is 
a privacy issue as we have students who are not allowed 
to be photographed. Miss Braid will be taking photos which 
will be posted to the school Facebook page.  
 please ensure you stay inside the bike oval with the 
students- away from the track.  

 
It’s looking to be a high of 26 degrees on Friday - a 

beautiful day for athletics. Don’t forget your hats!  


